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Lakeview At A Glance – March 5th, 2024 

 
Here are some important dates and upcoming events.  More information, schedules and newsletters can be 

found at our school website https://lakeview.sd28.bc.ca/ under the ‘School News’ tab.  We encourage you to 

add our website to your favourites on your web browser. 

 

Did you know? 

• We had a flash mob at our Pink Shirt Day assembly 

• We did a draw recently and gave away ten $5 gift cards to students who had received Courage Tickets 

in the Generosity and Belonging categories 

• We have started to provide food to classes every morning to ensure everyone has had something to 

eat. (This food is intended for students who may not have had anything/enough to eat in the morning.  It is not a 

breakfast for all students but it is accessible to all students on a needs basis.)  
 

Upcoming Events/ Important Dates: 

• March 5 – Boys’ basketball playoffs 

• March 6th – District Celebration of Science (Science fair) 

• March 7th – Boys’ basketball finals 

• March 12th – Troll Ski Day for grades 4-7 

• March 13th – Troll Ski Day for grades 4-7 

• March 13th – NO HOT LUNCH because of skiing—Moved to Thursday, March 14th  

• March 14th – Hot Lunch (Thursday) 

• March 14 – Crazy Hair Day 

• March 14 – Report Cards come home 

• March 15 – Last Day of School before Spring Break 

• April 1 – Easter Monday – No School 

• April 2nd – Return to school 

• April 2nd – Swimming (Trueman/Berlin/Meech class) 

• April 11th – Twin Day 

 

Working Together to Support our Community 

• Positive community connections:   

o We want to send some notes, cards or letters to the staff and residences at Dunroven. Starting in 

Mid-April, we will have premade cards with some ideas and instructions for those who would 

like to brighten someone’s day.  The cards and instructions will be available from a bulletin 

board near the main office. 

o We are also working on doing some baking in April and distribute some treats to local businesses 

and organizations in our neighbourhood. 

Troll Skiing Update:   

Our first ski day was a big success!  I heard nothing but positive experiences and good times at Troll Ski Resort. 

Our next ski days are March 12th and 13th and it looks like it’s warming up but I’m confident there will still be 

snow. 

https://lakeview.sd28.bc.ca/


 

 

 

 

Science Fair – Celebration of Learning 

Thank you to all classes who participated in our school science fair and to all of the families who came to visit 

and provide feedback.  Congratulations to the nine groups that were chosen to represent Lakeview Elementary 

at the District Science Fair.  They will be sharing their projects at Voyageur School on March 6th and returning 

to Lakeview before dismissal.  Well done! 

Circle of Courage: 

We have been inviting students to bring in something that demonstrates MASTERY in their life.  So many of 

our students have talents outside of school and we’re hoping to show off some of those talents.  We would like 

to display images (sports, music, dance, gymnastics…) or artifacts (ribbons/medals, certificates…) that can be 

posted to our Circle of Courage bulletin in the school.  If you would like to send something in, please take a 

picture and email it to deanmorrow@sd28.bc.ca.   

Swimming for Berlin, Trueman, Meech’s classes: Please do not forget to pack swimming gear   

April 2,8,15,22,29 May 6,13,27   June 12th and 17th 

Hot Lunch (revision) 

Please be advised that next week’s HOT LUNCH will be rescheduled to Thursday, March 14th.  There will be 

NO HOT LUNCH on Wednesday, March 13th.  This is due to Troll being rescheduled after the lunch calendar 

had been set. 

Lost and Found: 

Please come it to check the lost and found before March 15th.  The lost and found rack and boxes are now on the 

stage in the gym.  Items that are not claimed by end of day on March 15th  will be donated or removed.  Please 

have your child check the lost and found regularly or check it out yourself if you’re in the neighbourhood one 

day.  Our lost and found is now on the stage near the gym. 

School Fundraiser Update (floor curling):  Good news, we have reached our fundraising goal for the floor 

curling sets and they’re on their way.  Thank you to everyone who helped support the frozen treat sale and 

booster juice coupon sale and thanks to Mrs. Curle and Mrs. Trueman for taking the lead on this initiative. 

PAC:  

• You can have a chance to win a pizza party for your child’s class by attending a PAC meeting 

• A fundraiser through ‘Mom’s Pantry’ is coming up.  Stay tuned. 

 

Regards, 

Lakeview Team 

mailto:deanmorrow@sd28.bc.ca

